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SUMMER TERM WILL NOW END ON 

TUESDAY 25TH JULY at 1.25pm 

NURSERY PLACES  September 2017 

There are a few part time nursery places still available for September 2017. 

Please enquire through the school office and ask for Mrs Fairhurst. 

PARISH  

FAMILY FUN DAY 

Sunday 16th July 
The annual parish fun day 

will begin with Mass in  

St Margaret Mary’s 

church at 12.00pm followed by a shared lunch 

and lots of fun activities in our infant school 

playgrounds including petting zoo, bouncy castle 

and lots more.  

Families are asked to bring a plate of food to 

share and bring it to the school canteen before 

Mass begins. 

Ambulance Visit 
 

An ambulance visited school on Thursday after-
noon, but don’t worry there was no emergency.  

 
Mr Blackhall, Conner’s dad,  and his colleague 
brought an ambulance  and incident response 

unit to show the children in Year 1.  
 

The children discovered how ambulances are 
equipped and how they can help people who 

are poorly or have had accidents. 

KEY STRINGS 
Today, the children were educated and thoroughly en-

tertained by the duo ‘Key Strings’.  

The children learned so much about different musical 

instruments and some had a go themselves. The children 

danced and clapped to a range of classical and modern  

music. 



BETTER BY BUS CAMPAIGN ASSEMBLY 

The children enjoyed a fun and interactive assembly led by Merseytravel about 

travelling to lots of different places around the city and around Merseyside by 

bus. 

School Attendance Matters 
This week’s attendance 

Our target for attendance is 
95%.  

 
Attendance Award in Reception goes to Class 10 

Attendance Award in Year  1 goes to Class  5 
Attendance Award in Year 2  goes to Class 1 

Class 1 Class 7 94 98.2 

Class 2 Class 8 95.7 95.7 

Class 3 Class 9 93.5 95.7 

Class 4 Class 10 96.6 94.5 

Class 5 Class 11 94.7 96.3 

Class 6 Class 12 94.3 94 

Dates for your  
Diary 

 
 
 

21st July 
Year 2 Leavers’ Disco 

 

25th July 
END OF SUMMER TERM 

1.25pm 
 

4th September  
KS1 children return to school 

 
Please see our website for further dates. 
www.stmargaretmarysinfants.com 

 
 

NEW CLASSES 
The children have visited their new classrooms 

this week and met with their new teachers and 

teaching assistants.  

All the teaching staff were very impressed with 

the wonderful behaviour and are excitedly  look-

ing forward to the new term in  

September.  

YEAR 2  

IMPORTANT DATES 
FRIDAY 20TH JULY 

YEAR 2 DISCO 

5.30 - 7.00 pm 

 

MONDAY 25TH JULY  

YEAR 2 LEAVERS SERVICE 

2pm in Church 
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